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The Exchange Club of Sugar
Land's “Spaghetti Bandits” are
riding into Sugar Land to host the
20th Spaghetti Cookoff on Friday
February 23rd at the Fluor cafete-
ria. Live and silent auctions, a
spaghetti eating contest, a chil-
dren's area and more complement
the competing spaghetti sauces
created by public safety depart-
ments from Fort Bend county. .

The Spaghetti Bandits are: (Front I-r) Paul Barnett, Paul DeMarsh, Jake Messenger, Clark
Walter, David Newell (Middle I-r) Teresa Cody, Debora Galmiche, Rosemary Mascarenas,
Reagan Walters, Steve Griffith (Back I-r) Doug Earle, Dave Chambers, Jim Hudnall, Jerry
Hurst, Carlos Perez, Dan Edwards. Contact: Paul DeMarsh at 832-563-5434.
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BOOGIE 2007 FUNDRAISER
Celebrating the Sights and Sounds of the '50s & '60s
The Return of the Pink Flamingo benefiting the
Fort Bend County Women'’s Center

Saturday, March 31, 2007

Chair Roberta Avery, and Marvin Marcell, director of public affairs for presenting sponsor
Sterling McCall Automotive Group.

Stafford Center
10505 Cash Road, Stafford, TX
6:30 p.m. - 11:45 p.m.

Dinner, Dancing, Live & Silent Auction
Tickets: $75.00
Dress 50's/60's or dressy casual

Tickets can be purchased on line at http://www.fortbendwomenscenter.org/

THE FORT BEND JUNIOR SERVICE LEAGUE’S “FIRE AND ICE” BALL

will be held on February 9, 7:00 pm, at the Texas Safari. Proceeds from the Charity
event this year will benefit the Fort Bend Corps, a local non-profit which uses dona-
tions and block grants to repair and revitalize homes for the poor and elderly in Fort
Bend County. Over 700 homes were re-roofed, had septic systems repaired, or re-

ceived other painting and carpentry repair last year.

Each year, the Exchange Club works with the Fort Bend Corps to re-hab a house as
one of its community service projects (“"Hearts and Hammers").

Tickets for the charity event are $100.
Please contact Betty Baitland (betty@baitland.com) to reserve a seat.

Santa’s Wrap Up and Planning Meeting Monday, January 29, 2007, 6:30
p m. at Berry Hill Tacos, 13703 Southwest Freeway, Sugar Land. Please join us
to help discuss the mission and scope of this project for next year.
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